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Feb 14, 2014 

 

To:  The World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

RE: ScienceDocs Inc. Editing Certification on behalf of Dr. Samer Sawalhi 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

I, Charles Replogle, COO of ScienceDocs Inc., hereby certify that the article Resistin is not an 

appropriate biochemical marker to predict severity of acute pancreatitis: A Case-Controlled study 

was edited by ScienceDocs editor Dr. Paige Davies on 02/14/2014, and we attest to the accuracy and 

quality of the work.  Furthermore we suggest an ‘A’ grade.  Any questions about this project may be sent 

to me at c.replogle@sciencedocs.com.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Charles R. Replogle 

Charles Replogle 
COO, ScienceDocs Inc. 
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